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Habitat committee meet on Jan, 22 to approve 2012 projects.
Budget for 2012 projects was $145,000.
77 projects were approved.
Total money allocated for those projects was $144,912.97
1437 acres will benefit from these 77 projects.
5 projects were not approved due to budget constraints.
One project that was approved and created some questions was the project for the Wapiti Roost 
Chapter. This project was approved for $3396.88 and impacted 80 acres. The area of the 
project is not open hunting land which is the reason for the questions and some concern. The 
committee felt that although this land is not open to hunting it would be a good project. First off it 
was supported by a Chapter, also this project will be very visible to the public, hunters and non-
hunters both. The area that borders this land is open to public hunting and the habitat 
improvement will have a positive impact on the quality of the hunting on that land.


